

November 22, 2024

Dear Wonderful Nazareth Families,

We are very blessed to be part of this amazing Nazareth community and family! May God watch over you and your family this Thanksgiving Holiday. We are thankful for our loving students, supportive parents, tremendous faculty & staff, and the Sisters of Nazareth who together make our Nazareth School amazing!

Sr. Brenda, the Superior General, Sr. Rose and all of the Sisters of Nazareth wanted to express their gratitude and appreciation to our Nazareth students for their cards of loving support for their 100 year anniversary in America.

We will return to Nazareth School on December 2nd, with the preparation and anticipation of the coming of Jesus Christ. As we celebrate the beginning of Advent on December 1st, please keep Christ in your heart and remember we are all part of His family.



Respect

Hospitality

Love

Justíce

Turkey Trot

We want to personally thank every Nazareth family and the Sisters of Nazareth for their tremendous support of this year's Turkey Trot. A special thanks goes to Ms. Petix and her amazing committee of volunteers for making this a fun and successful fundraiser. It was wonderful to see all of the parents and volunteers on campus cheering on all of the Nazareth students. Please know our fundraising deadline goes until Monday, December 2nd. God bless and thank you!

Rubio's Night

A sincere thank you to everyone who enjoyed a delicious meal from our Thursday Rubio's Fundraiser. We will be receiving 30% of all sales to support our Turkey Trot cause. We truly are one amazing Nazareth family!

Thanksgiving Food Drive

Also, Nazareth's generosity abounds with your tremendous support of the Thanksgiving Food Drive. This year every class participated in collecting food donations for the Holy Family Food Bank. They are located in our neighborhood and are overjoyed by your generosity. Thanks to your contributions, they will be able to provide many families with a delicious Thanksgiving meal.

Please contact the Nazareth School office 619-641-7987 or office@nazarethschool.org, if your child is experiencing any sickness. Students may return to Nazareth School, after 24 hours, symptoms resolving, no fever and no use of medication.

God Bless,

Mrs. René Coons Principal Nazareth School

Holy Family of Nazareth Watch over us and protect us.

The Core Values for November: Respect and Hospitality.

Hospitality - I was a stranger and you welcomed me. -Matt. 25:37

Respect - As often as you did it to one of these... You did it to me. - Matt. 25:40

Our Mission: Nazareth School, "A school with a Mission," develops faith-filled learners who are guided by the Core Values of the Sisters of Nazareth, providing academic excellence rooted in Catholic tradition.

Respect

Hospitality

Love

Justice

Compassion

Patience